
Update to the Special Lane Closure Notice of 9/21/16 
 
Tuesday  9/27/16: 
 
The City of Lafayette’s contractor, Bay Cities Paving and Grading, was able to complete the storm drain 
crossing on Olympic Blvd during today’s lane closure.  While the lane closure was originally scheduled to 
continue through this Thursday, September 29th, no further lane closures will be necessary to complete 
the remaining storm drain work.  Tomorrow, traffic on Pleasant Hill Rd and Olympic Blvd will return to 
its normal operating configuration within the construction area. 
  
Thank you for your patience and understanding, 
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